
March 4, 2022 

Jill O’Connor 

Proponent of SB 489, written testimony only 

Respected Chairman Hilderbrand and respected Committee Members, 

I am a proponent of SB 489, especially the Section 4 K.S.A.65-129B revisions.   We can’t allow anyone to 
authorize a sheriff, deputy sheriff or other law enforcement officer of the state to come in and remove 
our children. 

Thank you for making these much-needed revisions. 

Again, I support this bill. 

Most sincerely,  

Jill O’Connor 

Overland Park, Kansas 


